
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Friday, 19 April 2024 
 
 

 

Modeshift Stars at Totley Primary School 
Learn to Ride 

 
Dear Families, 

 
 
As part of Totley Primary School’s involvement with the South Yorkshire Active Travel project, we have 
arranged for a playground based ‘Learn to ride’ session. The session is FREE but with limited places. 
 
 
Date:           Tuesday 30th April 2024                                
 
The session will be supervised by Sally Haddon, our Active Travel Officer. 
 
N.B. This session is designed to guide a child who is ‘unable to balance on 2 wheels’  

 
 
ESSENTIAL INFORMATION 

 You will need a bike that is small enough for your child’s feet to easily touch the ground   

 Good working front and rear brakes 

 Well pumped up tyres 

 The bike must be in good condition as there is no time to do maintenance   

 Please REMOVE the stabilisers BEFORE bringing the bike to school. 

 All children to wear a cycle helmet, comfortable clothes and a smile! 
 

 

Please indicate on Parent Pay if your child CANNOT cycle without stabilisers and would like to take part. 

 
 
 
Thank you. 

 
 
 
 

 
The STARS South Yorkshire project is delivered by PWLC Projects LLP. We are commissioned to deliver our services on behalf of 
the four South Yorkshire local authorities (Barnsley Metropolitan Borough Council, Doncaster Council, Rotherham Metropolitan 
Borough Council and Sheffield City Council). Your personal information may be shared with these parties but only in relation to the 
delivery of this project. Your information will be stored in conjunction with our Privacy Policy and will only be used in relation the to 
the delivery of the project. Full information on our privacy policy can be found at http://www.pwlcprojects.co.uk/privacy-policy/ or 
can be made available upon reques

 

http://www.pwlcprojects.co.uk/privacy-policy/

